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Spring Family Night 2018 

Friday 23rd March 2018 – 7pm to 9pm in the School Hall 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

The 2018 Spring Family Night is fast approaching which will be held on Friday 23
rd

 March 2018 (7pm to 9pm) in 

the School Hall. 

The price is just £ 5.00 which includes: 

 Kids DJ to keep the children entertained 

 Hot Supper 

There will also be: 

 Tuck Shop 

 Bar 

 Chocolate Tombola 

 Children’s Tattoos (tbc) 

Please return your completed Ticket Request slip with cash payment to the white school post box (inside the 

school office entrance) by 4pm Wednesday 28
th

 February 2018. If the event is oversubscribed, names will be 

drawn out of a hat. 

In addition to submitting your ticket request by Wednesday 28th February 2018, you can secure your 

opportunity to purchase tickets by volunteering at the event via PTAsocial 

(https://app.ptasocial.com/register/ellenbrookpta). Look out for the PTAsocial email notification. Please write 

‘PTA Social’ on your ticket request envelope. 

The result of your ticket request will be communicated via your child's book bag from week commencing 5
th

 

March 2018. 

Kind Regards, 

Ellenbrook PTA   

 

—————— ✁ ——————————————————————————————————————————

Ellenbrook PTA 2018 Spring Family Night Ticket Request 

 

Name:        Mobile No.      

Email Address:              

Child’s Name:       Year / Class:      

Number of Tickets Required:      Amount Enclosed:  £   

Please return your completed Ticket Request slip with cash payment to the white school post box (inside the school office entrance) by 4pm Wednesday 28th February 2018.  If the event is 

oversubscribed, names will be drawn out of a hat. 
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